
Hi, 
 
As someone who uses a bicycle as daily transportation, I am writing to strongly support SB 998, the 
Idaho Stop bill. As Idaho’s experience testifies, it would not increase accident rates. By decriminalizing a 
common behavior, it will free up traffic enforcement resources and remove a potential source of 
discriminatory enforcement. And since it has passed the Senate, it can actually be enacted during the 
current impasse. I hope you bring it to a vote. 
 
Best, 
    David 
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(831) 234-9257 
(Retired) 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


